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As it is getting close to Christmas we have decided 
that there will not be a Christmas card letter box 
this year. Christmas cards for children are an 
unnecessary expense and we will not support it in 
school. If you wish to send Christmas cards please 
do not bring them into school as all children will 
want to give and receive them. Also, under GDPR 
we have been advised that we cannot give class 
lists as this is identifiable data. 
 
We have started learning the songs for our 
Christmas performances. Yesterday I was 
particularly impressed with the confidence of the 
Year 2 children who auditioned to sing solo parts. 
This is not an easy thing to do but well over 20 had 
a try. Although some voices were not quite strong 
enough yet, we had a quite a few who did 
exceptionally well.  
 
The bedtime stories will take place this Thursday 
at 5:30 please note that this is a story based 
activity it is not a sleep over as some children have 
told their parents! Sorry that we had to postpone 
it from last week but it was too cold for the 
children to come out in their night clothes and as it 
was our Ofsted visitors were still here. 
 
As I explained last week the Ofsted is strictly 
confidential, you will receive the report in due 
course. Thank you for your comments and good 
wishes. 

 
Wednesday 12th December—Christmas Dinner & party afternoon 
Friday 14th December—Mince Pie & Music for volunteer helpers 
(CELEBRATION  ASSEMBLY WILL BE AT 9AM ON THIS DAY) 
FROM Tuesday 18th December—Christmas performances  
(please refer to Countdown to Christmas sheet) 
Friday 21st December—Christmas Jumper day, Birthdays and 
attendance assembly (2:30) BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS!! 
Monday  7th January 2019—PD DAY—STAFF ONLY 
Tuesday 8th January—Children return to School 

EVENTS NEXT 
WEEK 

 

 LAST WEEK OF 
CLUBS 

 
Monday 3rd December  
Inspire Workshops 
Dance Club 
 
Tuesday 4th December 
Inspire Workshops 
Football Club 
Lego  
 
W e d n e s d a y  5 t h 
December 
Cookery Club 
 
Thursday 6th December 
iPad Club 
Gymnastics Club 
 
Friday 7th December 
Celebration Assembly  
9am 
2:30pm Christmas Fayre 

Skill 
Learn Christmas 
songs. 

Quiz 
It is the 1st December 
on Saturday what is 
the name of this 
special time of year?  

Class Attendance 
Congratulations to Red Class 
who achieved the best 
attendance for week 
beginning 19th November. 

Head Bump Procedure 
We seem to be having quite a few bump notes which is 
causing concern, especially to some of our Reception parents.  
We therefore take this opportunity to explain our 
procedure. 
 
When a child has a bump to the head for whatever reason, a 
large bump note is completed, signed off by the child’s 
teacher and delivered to the front desk as soon as possible 
after the incident has happened.  Parents are then sent a 
standard worded text message.  This is simply a courtesy 
message.  There is no need to ring in reply.  The form is then 
completed and returned to the class teacher for handing to 
the parent at the end of the day.  Throughout the day, we 
keep an eye on the child to ensure that nothing more serious 
develops.  Should we become concerned, we will ring the 
parent to come and collect the child and if necessary seek 
medical advice.  Concussion can become apparent many hours 
after a bumped head and it is essential therefore that 
parents are made aware that an incident has taken place.  If 
you have any further questions, please speak with your class 
teacher. 

HEADLICE 
We have had a 
number of cases of 
headlice in Nursery.  
Please check and 
treat if necessary. 

Missing Reading 
Diary 

Evie from Orange 
Class has lost her 
School  Read ing 
Diary.  She knows 
that she had it at 
Chatterbox Crazy 
Kids and her mummy 
wonders if it was put 
into the wrong book 
bag.  If your child 
attends Crazy Kids, 
please check their 
bags/reading diary. 



 
Hello Children 
 
What a horrible day yesterday with the weather, it was such a 
shame that you couldn’t go out to play all day. You tried 
really hard to learn some of the songs for the Christmas 
Performances. We will be practising in the afternoons so you 
will be able to keep up your learning in English, maths and 
Science. 
 
You were very polite to our visitors last week so well done and 
keep it up—people  do notice. 
 
Are you coming to bedtime stories on Thursday? It starts at 
5:30 and finishes at 6:30. You will hear some stories, have hot 
chocolate a cookie and look at some exciting books. It costs £2 
hope you can come.  Next week you will be decorating the 
Christmas tree during the inspire workshops, how exciting! 
 
Have a great week! 
Mrs Matthew 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
1st December—Scarlett Simpson 
The parents of these children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Friday 
at 2:25pm. These children do not have to wear school uniform on Friday.  

CLASS CELEBRATION 
Red– Jack Jones 
Orange— Caiden Glaze 
Yellow— Amelia Crowther 
Blue— Isobel Barber 
Turquoise— Charlie Brown 
Purple— Imogen Kay 

CLASS DOJO 
Red – Bruno Rowley 
Orange – Brooke Bennett 
Yellow— Maya Rowley 
Blue— Isobel Barber 
Turquoise— Tommy Griffiths 
Purple— Kyran Wilson 

MEALTIME MANNERS 
Riley Morris  

TONY TEDDY AWARD 
Georgia Stafie 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 
Please note that school finishes at 2:30pm next Friday  

(7th December).  
The children can be collected from their usual class at 2:30pm, which will 
then allow the teachers to take up their places on their stalls and the 
Christmas Fair will be open.  If you cannot collect your child early they 
will be taken to the Green Class to have a story with a responsible 
member of staff.  

Bedtime Stories 
Thursday 29th November 

 5:30-6:30pm 
Children to come in pyjamas, 
dressing gowns and slippers.   

Feel free to bring your teddy!   
£2 on the door.  Price to in-
clude a biscuit/cookie and a 

drink. 
(No Nursery children please) 

DVDs of the Christmas performances will be available to order on 
line for £10 from Monday 3rd December.  

Christmas Fayre Collections 
23rd November—Books 
30th November—Chocolates. 
 
Please take all donations to Green Class. 
 

WE ARE VERY LOW ON BOTTLE 
DONATIONS IF YOU HAVE ANY 

MORE YOU CAN BRING.   
THANK YOU. 

BEARWORDS 8 
Flynn Vernalls 
Bruno Rowley 
Alexa Turner 

SPORTSTAR 
Isobel Logan 


